
Week 21 – Summer CSA 

October 23 – October 30, 2022 

Beloved GTF community,  

Here we are at the end of the season already!  It has been a colorful and delicious farm summer and fall.  It has truly 
been our pleasure to share it with you.  Thank you, so much, for literally “buying in” to what we do here, and for 
investing in the year’s production, which helps kick off our year and protect us from currently surging interest rates.  The 
CSA relationship is no small thing:  with your help, we have hired and employed dozens of great people with good 
wages, perks, and dignity; stewarded many acres under organic husbandry; touched myriad Willamette Valley families 
(350 shares within the CSA alone!); and bolstered all of the associated agricultural industries that we are linked to.  It has 
made a tremendous difference to us that you decided to choose us as your vegetables farmers this season.  We remain 
deeply humbled to be one of your trusted food providers… 

In conclusion, please keep in touch with us as the fall and winter progress, and know that you can always visit us at our 
farmers markets until our farmstand and CSA re-open again next spring.  We will continue having produce available 
across the four seasons, so please contact us if we may be able to help guide you to a local GTF outlet. 

Again, we couldn’t do what we do without you.  Thank you for showing up this year for local organic agriculture, and for 
helping us live our values and do good things in this community.  Your support means the world to us!   Happy fall…!!!   :) 

 
Box contents, Week 21: 

- Butternut Squash 

- Yellow Onions 

- Celeriac 

- Yellow Potatoes 

- Rutabaga 

- Green Beans 

- White Kale 

- Radicchio 

- Shallot 

 


